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COTAPSA WORKING FOR YOU- 

BUDGET COMMITTEE DEPUTATION  

 

COTAPSA continues to advocate for fair compensation for the City's non-unionized 

employees. 

 

Please find attached COTAPSA's submission to Budget Committee and City Councillors 

for their consideration as part of the City's budget process. 
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For additional information about the City's budget process please click here: 

 

Get Involved in the Budget – City of Toronto 

 
COTAPSA's negotiating power grows with each new Member.  With this in 

mind, we are offering an Amnesty Program that eliminates the requirement to pay 

back dues should a City employee join COTAPSA and require our support within the first 

six months of becoming a Member.  Details on how to become a COTAPSA Member can 

be found here.  Attached below is the original Bulletin on the Amnesty Program for your 

information. 
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Should you have any questions or require further information, please contact 

COTAPSA at cotapsa@toronto.ca 

https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/budget-finances/city-budget/how-to-get-involved-in-the-budget/
https://cotapsa.ca/how-can-cotapsa-help/join-now/

